
 
 
August 9, 2023 
 
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 
825 5th Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 
 
Dear Board of Supervisors, 
 
I would like to nominate Katrina Henderson as the alternate for the Humboldt County Resource 
Conservation District (HCRCD) on the Humboldt County Fire Safe Council. HCRCD recently 
welcomed Katrina as a Project Coordinator for the Forest Health and Wildfire Resilience 
Program. Katrina would replace outgoing member Julia Sullivan, who previously served as 
HCRCD’s alternate.  
 
Katrina previously worked for California State Parks for 7 years in natural resource management. 
Some of her duties included supervising work crews, prescribed fire, oak woodland restoration, 
forest thinning, invasive species management, and volunteer coordination. Katrina worked in 
Humboldt, Mendocino and Del Norte Counties and partnered with many organizations within 
those regions. For the HCRCD, Katrina is managing forest health and wildfire resilience projects 
throughout Humboldt County including projects relating to the Humboldt County Community 
Wildfire Protection Plan. She also provides technical assistance and project planning to private 
and public landowners to meet local and regional forest management goals. Katrina’s contact 
information is as follows: 
 
Katrina Henderson, Project Coordinator 
Humboldt County Resource Conservation District 
5630 South Broadway 
Eureka, CA 95503 
(707) 496-4849; katrinahcrcd@gmail.com 
 
Thank you for considering this appointment. Please feel free to contact me with any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jill Demers 
Executive Director 
Humboldt County Resource Conservation District 
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